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Dear Ms. Burdick,

I am very concerned about a quarry being proposed in Gales Ferry/Ledyard by GFI. Please respectfully receive this,
my request, for you to hire AT THE EXPENSE OF THE APPLICANT, an expert(s) in the fields of Environmental
Health and Carcinogenic Dust for the Town of Ledyard. I strongly believe the health and wellbeing of both the
residents and the ecosystem of this town is of utmost importance. Both are deserving of expert insight and
knowledge on any factors that will significantly impact health and safety.  This request will aid Ledyard P&Z in
their deliberations regarding approving or denying this application.

Yours sincerely,

Jennifer Collins

26 Eagle Ridge Dr
Gales Ferry, CT 06335
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